
 

This is an important message from Forestville Central School District.   We will continue to 
require masks for everyone on school property.  

New York State Health Commissioner Howard Zucker issued a letter informing the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC) that the State would like to ease the mask requirements in schools.  No 
change has been made by the CDC at this time. 

The New York State Education Department reminded schools that we should continue to operate 
under our existing procedures until further notice.  No changes have been, or will be, made by the 
Executive until the CDC an opportunity to respond to the letter. 

If any changes to the mask requirement happen, we will send another all call out. Thanks for your 
patience and understanding.  

 


